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MEMORANDUM 
TO:             Mid-Atlantic District Leadership 
FROM:       Dr. David W. Bowser 
RE:             Summer Camp Schedules     
DATE:        February 19, 2021 
  
After a thorough review of the summer camp programs and with the approval of the District Advisory 
Board, a decision has been made to cancel Family Camp, Children’s Camp and Teen Camp for the 
summer of 2021. 

  
After consulting with the Family Camp Program Committee, this decision was based on three primary 
considerations. 

• Our inability to effectively plan summer camps given the uncertainty of the COVID-19 pandemic 
trajectory 

• The significant reduction of the number of people who would be allowed to participate in the 
summer camp program 

• Our inability to promise a safe environment without paralyzing restrictions in place 

Recognizing that this decision may be disappointing, we are grateful for your patient understanding. 
  
I am pleased to announce that Family Camp 2022 is scheduled for June 26-July 3 at Roxbury Holiness 
Camp. Dr. David Busic, General Superintendent, will be with us for this exciting time of being together as 
a district family. 
  
Please be in prayer as we begin to make plans for the 2022 camping season. 

  

 

 

 


